
 

 
 
OFF-STREET PARKING 
City Residents should be aware that it is unlawful to park or leave any vehicle on any street 
between the hours of 2:00 a.m. and 6:00 a.m. every day from November 1 of each year to April 30 
of the year next following. If snow has fallen, the prohibited hours on any street shall be from 2:00 
a.m. to such time as snow plowing curb-to-curb has been completed on such street, unless 
otherwise directed by resolution of the Council.  
 
WINTER PERMIT PARKING APPLICATIONS 
Residents of Two Harbors, through the Two Harbors Police Department, can make application for 
an on-street parking permit, which, IF APPROVED, would allow vehicles to be parked on the 
street during the winter months.  Please keep in mind, the Two Harbors Police Department, with 
input from the Public Works Department, reserves the right to issue parking permits at their 
discretion. Applications will be looked at on a case-by-case basis and are NOT guaranteed to all 
applicants.   
 
Please be complete and detailed in your reasoning for the need to have a parking permit issued to 
you and your vehicle(s).  Those with off-street parking options (alley access, garages, off-street 
parking options, etc.) should begin to make plans to utilize those options. 
Application requests should be made by contacting our Records Clerk, Jodie Larson, at the Two 
Harbors Police Department at 218-834-5567. 
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